
                      

                      Please like “Henderson County, NC Government” on Facebook.  

 

Henderson County Local Government 
Public Information Office 
www.hendersoncountync.gov 

 Contact: Kathryn Finotti, PIO 
(828) 694-5003 (O) 
(828) 989-4737 (C) 
pio@hendersoncountync.org 

  
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Update:  Henderson County Weather-Related Park 
Closings 
HC-2019-1 
Hendersonville, NC – January 2, 2019 
 
 
The recent heavy rainfall caused the closure of Jackson and Westfeldt Parks.  These parks have 
reopened to the public, however, Henderson County Parks and Recreation Director Carleen Dixon 
cautions that there are still areas in these parks that may not be fully accessible until the excess 
water recedes further.  Please use care when visiting these areas. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Kathryn 
Finotti, Henderson County Public Information Officer at (828) 697-4809. 
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